From: Patrick Prendergast 

Sent: 21 April 2017 10:27

To: George Smith

Subject: RE: Lane Head Main Street Sibford Gower Banbury OX15 5RW [17/00609/LB] 

George

There are no comments relating to trees for this application.

Regards

Patrick

Patrick Prendergast

Arboricultural Officer

Email: Patrick.prendergast@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
Please note I only work Thursdays and Fridays and alternate Wednesdays

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils

01295 221804

 01295 221878 

www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.southnorthants.gov.uk
www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil   

www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil    

Follow us on Twitter: @Cherwellcouncil

Follow us on Twitter : @SNorthantsC

-----Original Message-----

From: Planning 

Sent: 07 April 2017 08:31

To: SSLS Arboricultural

Subject: Lane Head Main Street Sibford Gower Banbury OX15 5RW [17/00609/LB] 

Please see attached consultation document.

Regards

Development Management

